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ILLINOIS STATE POLICE INVESTIGATING DEATH OF 

MISSING WISCONSIN MAN FOUND IN ROSEMONT  

ROSEMONT – Illinois State Police Division of Criminal Investigation Zone 1 announces that the 

search for missing 45-year-old Benjamin Oberto of New Berlin, Wisconsin has ended after he was 

located deceased inside his vehicle in Rosemont, IL. 

 

On November 14, 2024, Oberto was reported missing to the New Berlin Police Department in 

Wisconsin. On November 15, 2024, Rosemont Police Department (RPD) officers located a Subaru 

Impreza with Wisconsin registration partially submerged in a creek at the bottom of the 

embankment, on the curve of the Interstate 90 eastbound ramp to Interstate 294 northbound. RPD 

divers located a body inside the vehicle, later identified as Oberto. 

 

ISP agents have taken over as the lead agency on this investigation. There is no further information.  
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